TODAY IS A CLUB DAY.

Scholarship Spotlight

Seniors: Naviance has made some very sudden changes with how you can view local scholarships that we post! Students can now view local scholarships by clicking on COLLEGES - then SCHOLARSHIP SEARCH. Check out Schoology or connect with the Counseling Office if you need help. Here are some of the scholarships recently posted in Naviance:

Murray Foundation Scholarship - Application deadline March 4th

Horatio Alger Scholarship - Application deadline March 15th.

Lieutenant Robert B. Ritchie Memorial Scholarship - Application deadline February 15th

Merit Shop Training & Research Center Scholarship - Application deadline February 25th.

PAEOP Hermine Solt Student Scholarship - Application deadline March 1st.

Qualifications, information and applications for these scholarships can be found in Naviance along with other Scholarship opportunities.

Attention AP Students: The deadline to submit accommodations requests for AP testing with the College Board is Tuesday, January 18th. If this pertains to you and you have not yet applied for accommodations, please stop by the Counseling Office by this **Friday, January 14th.**

Attention all students that took the ASVAB on December 16. There will be a score handout and interpretation of your results on Thursday, January 13th during first period. All students who took the ASVAB should report to CONVO hall at 7:30am sharp January 13th.

SENIOR/JUNIOR PRIVILEGE – URGENT INFORMATION! Senior/Junior Late Arrival and Early Release privileges will be ending upon the completion of the first semester *for ALL students*. Only Club Early release will remain in effect for the remainder of the year. If you wish to have late arrival or early release for the second semester, YOU MUST REAPPLY. Applications are now available online or in the main office at Mrs. Loke's desk. Qualifying seniors/juniors will be approved based upon good academic, disciplinary and financial (no school debt) standing. *Note for Seniors only: the Career Readiness Portfolio (CRP) must be complete at the time your application is submitted*. Once your application has been reviewed, you will receive a status update email from Mrs. Loke letting you know if your application has been approved or denied. You may not arrive late/leave early until you receive this confirmation email. Please allow at least 24 hours for approval. There will be NO SENIOR PRIVILEGE on Thursday, 1/20 – the first day of Semester 2.

The Class of 2023 is having a one-of-a-kind fundraiser at Kung Fu Tea this Saturday, January 15th, from 3:30 pm to 9:30 pm. We hope to see you there!

Winter is here, so donate to spread cheer! Help people in need of winter clothes by donating any of your extra winter clothing items in the donation boxes by the main office or cafeteria. Hats, gloves, sweaters, and much more will be accepted now through January 31st.

Student pictures, **re-takes and IDs** have been distributed. Students who did not receive their pictures or IDs can pick them up in the main office.

Skiers and snowboarders! The **ski-club** will be running a trip to Vermont this year! We will be going to Stowe and Smuggler's Notch on March 17 through March 20. Please visit our website www.mtski.com for more details. Hope you can join us on the slopes!

<u>Senior Student Athletes</u>: Do you plan on playing sports in college? Will you be participating in National Signing Day on Wednesday, February 2, 2022? Stop in at the Athletic office and complete your questionnaire. Deadline is January 26, 2022.

TODAY'S SPORTS

SPORT	VS	A/H	SITE	GAME TIME	E.D.	BUS TIME
Frwrest	Penn Manor	Н	South Gym	5:30		